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DELAY IN DESPATCH OF CIRCULAR

Reference is made to the announcement (the “Announcement”) of Chinasoft 
International Limited (the “Company”) dated 2 August 2016 in relation to the proposed 
But’one TPG Merger and the proposed Spin-off. Unless otherwise defined herein, 
capitalized terms used herein shall have the same meanings as defined in the 
Announcement.

As disclosed in the Announcement, a circular containing, among others, (i) the details 
of the proposed Spin-off, (ii) the letter of advice from the Independent Board 
Committee to the Shareholders in respect of the proposed But’one TPG Merger, (iii) the 
letter of advice from the Independent Financial Adviser to the Independent Board 
Committee and the Shareholders in respect of the proposed But’one TPG Merger, and 
(iv) the notice convening the EGM, will be despatched to the Shareholders on or before 
23 August 2016.

As additional time is required to prepare and finalise certain information for inclusion 
in the circular, the date of dispatch of the circular is expected to be postponed to a date 
no later than 30 September 2016.

By order of the Board of
Chinasoft International Limited

Dr. Chen Yuhong
Chairman and Chief Executive Officer

22 August 2016, Beijing
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